
 
January 2022  
 
To: Customers of Marsh Furniture  
 
RE: TSCA Title VI -California Air Resources Board (CARB)   
Phase 2 Composite Wood Products Regulation/ KCMA ESP Cert  
 
Dear Valued Marsh Customer:  
 
This letter is to confirm that Marsh Furniture Company recognizes and is in compliance with the 
Formaldehyde Emission Standards for Composite Wood Products as outlined below and available at 
www.epa.gov/formaldehyde/formaldehyde-emission-standards-composite-wood-products.   
 
Beginning June 1, 2018, composite wood products sold, supplied, offered for sale, manufactured, or 
imported in the United States are required to be labeled as CARB ATCM Phase II or TSCA Title VI 
compliant. Beginning on March 22, 2019, composite wood products must be labeled as TSCA Title VI 
compliant. These products include hardwood plywood, medium-density fiberboard, and 
particleboard, as well as household and other finished goods containing these products.   
 
By including provisions for laminated products, product-testing requirements, labeling, 
recordkeeping, and import certification, the final rule ensures that hardwood plywood, medium-
density fiberboard, and particleboard products sold, supplied, offered for sale, imported to, or 
manufactured in the United States comply with the emission standards.   
 
Marsh Furniture is a family owned cabinetry manufacturer operating facilities in both North and 
South Carolina. Marsh Furniture does not manufacture our cabinet components such as medium 
density fiberboard, particleboard, or hard plywood. However, our cabinets have been certified by the 
Kitchen Cabinet Manufacturers” Association’s Environmental Stewardship Program (ESP). This 
program evidences compliance with the highest cabinet industry standards, including the 
requirement that all particleboard, MDF and hardwood plywood used in our cabinets must comply 
with the Phase II CARB ACTM and/or TSCA Title VI formaldehyde emission limits and be certified by 
an EPA approved third party certifier (TPC). Included below is the current KCMA Environmental 
Certification for Marsh Furniture Company.  
 
In addition to our ESP certification, Marsh Furniture contacted directly each of our vendors 
supplying composite wood components for our cabinets and requested they provide us with 
documentation of their TSCA Title VI compliance. We have received confirmation from each of these 
suppliers confirming that these components used in our cabinets are compliant with the CARB 2 
and/or TSCA Title VI standards and can supply this information upon request.    
 
We appreciate the opportunity for Marsh Furniture to be a supplier for your project and look forward 
to working with you as the project moves forward.   
 
Please let me know if you would like further information.  
 
Alex Rajacich   
Supply Chain Manager  
 


